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Thursday 23rd May 2024 
 
 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

After half-term, Year 4 will be taking the statutory Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check. The 
children have been working hard all year to improve their times tables knowledge and we are 
really proud of the progress they have made. To support them to do as well as possible, please 
encourage your child to practise their times tables over the half-term holiday. 
 

The best way to prepare your child for this test is to use Times Tables Rockstars and all children 
have a password for this. It can be used on a mobile device or a PC. Please encourage them to 
use the ‘Soundcheck’ function as this replicates the Multiplication Tables Check. Children who 
are still learning some of their times tables may also benefit from using the ‘Garage’ function to 
learn new facts. The children are used to doing this and know what to do. 
 

Thank you so much for your support with this. As little as 5 minutes a day has been proven to 
make a huge difference. The score your child gets in the check will be reported to parents at 
the end of the year.  
 
 
 

Thank you, 
 

Mrs McAvoy (Assistant Headteacher)  
 
 


